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Name: 

Jonathan Cohen 

Comment: 

Good afternoon, 

New York Solar Energy Industries Association (NYSEIA) appreciates the opportunity to provide 

feedback on the Long Island Power Authority’s (LIPA) proposal concerning modifications to 

LIPA’s Tariff for Electric Service to create a Time of Day (TOD) rate that will become the 

standard rate for residential non-heating service beginning in 2024.  

 

NYSEIA is grateful for the thoughtful collaboration that has occurred between LIPA staff and 

industry stakeholders throughout this process, and we look forward to continuing to engage 

with LIPA on this matter and others.  

 

Attached please find our written comments. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Thank you. 

Jonathan Cohen  

Policy Director 

New York Solar Energy Industries Association 
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on LIPA TOD_Final 202

https://www.lipower.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/1.pdf

